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I plead for Thompson Square to be maintained, as is. 
Thompson Square is one of the most historic places in Australia. Any destruction of this place is 
nothing short of vandalism. Already so much damage has been done to this wonderful place and 
I am appalled. One of my ancestors is mentioned on a memorial in Thompson Square as he and 
wife and children contributed so much to Windsor and the Hawkesbury in general. 
I would like to know, who in parliament has been given the right to decimate Australian heritage ? 
Why is parliament in general NOT listening to the people ? There is a more feasible option than 
destroying Thompson Square. 
Hoping for a positive outcome. 
Regards Kathleen Dryden 


